UNIVERSITY OF ALABAMA
DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION AND ATHLETICS

UNIVERSITY, ALABAMA

H. G. CRISP

ATHLETIC DIRECTOR

March 5,1937

6 4

Mr. F. C. Allen University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:-

I sent questionaires to all the basketball coaches in my section of the country in regard to the height of basketball players and obtained the following results.

With best wishes and looking forward to seeing you in Chicago, I am

Very truly yours,

H. G. CRISP

ATHLETIC DIRECTOR

HGC/bs